
. 'u

1T/ e
.

UNITED STATES
. . #p # C'%,go NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION-

',

O h* [ , 'n REGION IV
8 I .) c 611 RY AN PLAZ A DRIVE, SulTE 1000

7 4i f ARLINGTON, TEX AS 76012 ,

o * a
%;. o'v o ,

,

i s OCI %idU*
.....

Report No.- 50-274/80-02
' ' '

.

United States Department of Interior
Geological Survey
Attn: Mr. Albert P. Marranzino

Deputy Regional Geologist
Reactor Administrator

Denver Federal Center
Denver, Colorado 80225

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 8,1980, in response to our letter
'dated September 2,1980, and the attached Notice of Violation. We have no

further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective action

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

e dk C2/>-']en D. Brown, Chief
Fuel Facility and Material

Safety Branch
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